
Submitter: Paul Rostykus 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I am adamantly opposed to SB210 which would end Oregon’s long-established and 

very successful vote-by-mail law.  I am not aware of any real or factual evidence of 

significant voter fraud with the current system, although I have heard a lot of rumors 

and false claims without any substantiation.   

 

Vote by mail is convenient and much more user-friendly than the single-day, in-

person voting as proposed in SB210 which would be at great risk of voting fraud. 

 

Please do not pass SB210.  Keep the current reliable, trustworthy and user-friendly 

vote-by-mail system which has been in place in Oregon for over 20 years. 

 

Thank you 
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